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Big Law Leader Calls For More Inclusive
Policies Around Business Professionals

The American Lawyer

December 2022

Schulte Roth & Zabel co-managing partner Marc Elovitz recently

authored the op-ed “Big Law Leader Calls For More Inclusive Policies

Around Business Professionals” for The American Lawyer. In the piece,

Marc explains that in order to succeed in an increasingly competitive

market, law firms must break down the barriers between their lawyers and

business professionals.

He goes on to say, ”[b]arriers between lawyers and business professionals

don’t serve either group, and certainly don’t serve clients. Law firms have

an opportunity to rethink the roles everyone plays as colleagues working

together to serve our clients. Individuals, law firms and clients will all

benefit from a more connected community.”

Read the article here.
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